
CITY OF BRITT – BRITT IOWA – SEPTEMBER 14TH 2021 

The City Council of the City of Britt, Iowa met in pursuant to law and the rules of said Council in a 

special council session at 6:00 o’clock P.M. the 14th day of September 2021.  The meeting was called 

to order by Mayor Arndorfer, and the following Council members were:  

 

PRESENT:  Curt Gast, Stacy Swenson, Karrie Wallen, Paul Verbrugge, and Chad Luecht 

 

ABSENT: 

 

The Mayor presented the agenda for approval. It was moved by Luecht and seconded by Gast to 

approve the agenda as presented.  Motion carried by unanimous vote.  

 

Mayor Arndorfer has requested Deputy Clerk, Elizabeth Ibarra, be acting City Clerk until City 

Administrator, Deb Sawyer, gets back from her leave.  

 

A roll call vote was had which was as follows:  

 

Ayes: Swenson, Gast, Wallen, Verbrugge, and Luecht 

Nays: None  

The Motion carried. 

   

          With no further business it was moved by Luecht and seconded by Verbrugge to adjourn the 

meeting.  Motion carried by unanimous vote.   

                                                       

___________________________________                 ________________________________ 

Elizabeth Ibarra, City Clerk                                Ryan L. Arndorfer, Mayor  

 

“These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk and are subject to Council approval at the next regular 

meeting.” 

 


